
                                                   TEACHERS ‘FAREWELL  

Date: 30th September 2024 

Venue: High School Auditorium 

Time: 3:15 to 4:00 P.M 

 

On 30th September 2024, a heartfelt farewell was organized for our beloved teachers, Mrs 
K.Sandhya (Math department) and Mrs Pallabi Chatterjee, (English department), who 
decided to embark on a new journey. The event took place at High School Auditorium and 
was attended by fellow teachers. The atmosphere was filled with a mix of sadness and 
gratitude as we celebrated, Mrs K.Sandhya and Mrs Pallabi Chatterjee's contributions to our 
school community. 

The farewell event was a fitting tribute to the exceptional educators who touched the lives 
of many. The management and the faculty wished them for their future and expressed 
gratitude for the services they rendered.  

 

 


